*
HM“ CUSTOMER ADVISORY

March 13, 2024

Update #3: Union Pacific Waybill Block - All Inland to TPC

Dear Valued HMM Customer,

Please be advised that updated UP’s Waybill block for Westbound from All UP’s inland facility to Trapac LA.

- Current : March 4™ 00:01 extended through March 18 23:59

- Update
. Chicago G4 Laden waybill block will be lifted at 0001 on 3/14
. All other UP terminals’ laden waybill block will be lifted on 0001 3/16
o Empties pause remains (current UP’s block is until March 18 23:59)

Will keep updating the restriction status of UP.

We appreciate your continued support of HMM. If you have further questions, please contact your local sales
representative or our Dallas Customer Service Center at 1-877-749-8632. Thank you.

Kind Regards,
HMM America

www.hmm21.com



